
To: Food Share 
From: Robyn Schieber 
Subject: Minutes of: March 21, 2023 
 
Present: Nancy Young, Amy Brandt, Rosie Florian, Hristina Petrovska, Erin Dominianni. Robyn Schieber 
 
Absent: Valerie Owens, Shelia Baiers, Nathan Rickey, Levi Funk 
 

Welcome 
Packing and Distribution updates: 
 
We adopted the policy that if we have more than 10 shares left at TTC we will notify Austin and Rosie between 
3:30 and 3:45 to pick-up the remaining shares. If at TTC we have less than 10 shares remaining the volunteers 
at TTC will distribute the remaining shares to students not on the list at 4 pm.   
 
Updates:  
 
Hristina updated us on Of The Land will be making soups for the Food Share boxes starting in the fall. 
 
No budget or grant updates.  
 
Survey: 
 
We will select 5 questions to go forward with a survey for April 20th and Apr 27, 2023. Hristina will meet with 
Erin to discuss how to move forward with the survey. 
The following are suggestions for questions for the survey: 
 
 

1. What is the best way to communicate with you about Food Share? Select an option from below 
•  Email        
• Text 

2. What location works best for a Food Share Pick up? Select an option from below  
• TTC 
• AWH 
• FIC 
• CAH 

 
 
 
 
3. How likely are you to use fresh fruits and vegetables on a scale of 1 - 5? 

       Fruits      
• 1 Highly likely      
• 2 Likely 
• 3 Maybe 
• 4 Seldom 
• 5 Never 

 
           Vegetables 

• 1 Highly likely      
• 2 Likely 
• 3 Maybe 
• 4 Seldom 
• 5 Never 

 
 



4. How many people are in your household? 
 
 
5. How long does your Food Share Last?  

• One to two days 
• One week 
• Two weeks 

6. Do you use the recipes provided?  
 
 
7. How does receiving a Food Share aid in your everyday life as a student? 
 Comment: ____________________________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
8. Do you know about the Food Share web page? 

• Yes 
• No 

9. What day of the week works best for you to pick-up a Food Share? 
• Tuesday 
• Wednesday 
• Thursday 
• Friday 

10. Are there any barriers to you receiving a Food Share? Please explain 
______________________________________________________ 

 

Other suggestions were to do a kitchen equipment drive. We will look at doing this toward the end of summer. 
We will ask Nathan about storing the donated equipment.  
 
Other suggestions for the survey going forward to ask 1 question survey. Such as: Are you visiting the Valley 
Food Share website?  
Do you need any kitchen equipment? 
How did you hear about Valley Food Share? 
 
We may look at writing a special grant application for funding for kitchen equipment.  
 

 

Next meeting is April 18, 2023 at 1 pm via zoom. 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89547370968?pwd=ZnB6SmVRK2NEMGhmbVRyUDAzNllEUT09 

 

Meeting ID 
895 4737 0968 
 
 
 
Passcode  268882 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89547370968?pwd=ZnB6SmVRK2NEMGhmbVRyUDAzNllEUT09

